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DEPARTMENT OF IT 

Being a part of St. Joseph’s Institute 

of Technology has been an incredible 

journey that helped shape my skills 

and knowledge in programming. The 

SkillRack platform provided by the 

college played a crucial role in my 

learning, allowing me to solve over 

4000+ programs and gain a deep 

understanding of coding concepts. 

Additionally, the HOPE (House of 

Programming Enterprise) initiative 

helped me master Data Structures 

and Algorithms, enhancing my 

problem-solving abilities. I am 

grateful to my professors and peers 

who supported me throughout this 

journey. The guidance and 

opportunities provided by the 

institution have been instrumental in 

my growth, and I am confident that 

future batches will continue to 

benefit from these initiatives.   
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Automation developer Worldline 

DEPARTMENT OF IT 

My journey at St. Joseph’s Institute of 

Technology has been truly transformative, 

shaping both my technical expertise and 

professional outlook. As a proud graduate 

of the Information Technology Department 

(Batch 2020-2024), I am immensely 

grateful for the unwavering support and 

guidance provided by my HOD and faculty 

members. Their dedication to student 

success played a pivotal role in equipping 

me with the skills and confidence needed to 

excel in the industry. 

The institution provided an exceptional 

platform for holistic development, 

encouraging me to participate in technical  

 

events, hackathons, cultural programs, and 

leadership activities. These experiences not 

only enhanced my technical proficiency but 

also helped me cultivate essential 

interpersonal and problem-solving skills, 

which are invaluable in today’s dynamic 

industry. 

Even amidst the challenges posed by the 

pandemic, the college ensured 

uninterrupted learning through robust 

placement programs, industry-oriented 

training, and career guidance sessions. This 

proactive approach greatly contributed to 

my professional growth, ultimately leading 

me to begin my career as an Automation 

Developer at Worldline. 

I sincerely appreciate the faculty, mentors, 

and peers who played an integral role in my 

academic and professional journey. The 

knowledge, values, and experiences I 

gained at St. Joseph’s will always remain a 

cornerstone of my career. 


